
 Weekly Bulletin no.83 

Friday 10th January 2025 

Happy New Year and welcome back, what a week it has 
been! Thank you all for your understanding and support to 
help deal with the issues we’ve faced this week due to the 
weather. We are excited to welcome everybody back on   
Monday. Here’s to a great first term back! We look forward to 
everything we have in store this year.  

Coming up… 

Monday 13th January  

Bumblebee Class  

Parent/Carer Lunch  

KS1, 11:40am 

 

Wednesday 15th January  

Deadline to Apply for     

September 2025              

Reception Places.   

 

Friday 24th January 

School Nurse Drop In  

KS2, 8:40am  

 

Monday 27th January  

Centipede Class 

Parent/Carer Lunch  

KS1, 11:40am  



World of Work Week 2025: 

 

We are holding another wonderful World of Work Week from the 10th       

February—14th February. This is a wonderful week where we provide our   

children with opportunities to learn about different careers. 

 

If there are any parents/carers who are able to give up some of their time to 

talk about their careers/jobs, I will be very grateful. If you are not able to  vol-

unteer but potentially have some contacts regarding World of Work Week, 

please send an email to contact@darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

Please follow this link to a Google Form: 

https://forms.gle/p3sNYkPKnbX1JsnQ6 
 

HAF Feedback  
 

If your child attended any of our HAF 
funded Christmas Activities over the 
Christmas period, please could you 

complete the attached survey. We wel-
come any feedback to ensure we can 

continue to run these amazing activities 
for the children and to make any im-

provements going forward. 
 

Link: https://forms.office.com/e/
WKfrmZi1mq 

 
Please put the Club name as: Darnhall 

Primary School  

Here is the link to our Wraparound 

Care booking system 

https://darnhall.childcare-online-

booking.co.uk/ 

We offer Breakfast Club on both sites 

starting at 8am.  

Home Hub After School Club takes 

place in the KS2 building and starts at 

3:15pm until 6pm  

 

Year 6 Leavers Hoodies 

If you would like to place an order please before 13th January via the following website: 

 

https://www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk/?

mscl-

kid=2f0a1efdf8e1105a888e7986001fefc3&utm_source=bing&utm_medium=cpc&utm_cam

paign=TSS%20%7C%20Search%20%7C%20Brand&utm_term=school%20leavers%

20company&utm_content=School%20Leavers%20Company 

https://forms.gle/p3sNYkPKnbX1JsnQ6









